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Tree Maintenance and Removal at The Green 

 

 A canopy of mature trees is a major asset of the 8 acre Green community.  Each year a certified arborist 
retained by the Association inspects our stock of trees and prepares a report identifying specific trees for 
recommended maintenance as well as those that should be removed.  On November 9, 2017 four large trees 
were removed.  Per the arborists’ recommendation, maintenance work such as removal of limbs and thinning 
of tree crowns is conducted in the late winter/early spring. The Association also provides funds in the annual 
budget for new plantings of both ornamentals as well as saplings. 
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November 10, 2017 

	

	 	

	

						


